Not long ago, you received a survey about the Parks Opportunity Program.

If you have already returned the survey, thank you. If not, please take a
moment to complete and return the survey today.

Your answers will help us improve the program and provide better
services in the future. It is very important we hear from you.

If you need another copy of the survey, please contact Griselle Sanchez at
the University of Wisconsin Survey Center, (608) 262-2164, or
gsanchez@ssc.wisc.edu, and she will mail you one today.

Thank you for your time and participation.
Sincerely,
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Cathie Mahon
Deputy Commissioner
NYC DCA Office of Financial Empowerment
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